
NEWSLETTER
Churches Together in Felixstowe
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Hi folks, Across Suffolk many people are hosting Ukrainian families and all of us have become very aware of the ongoing very challenging situation in Ukraine. Andrew & Josh Rayner have recently composed a new song called ‘Prayer for Peace’ which we are planning to record ready for release later in November.There is a second complimentary fun Christmas song which will also be recorded and released.Both songs will be made available on all of the streaming platforms (Spotify, Apple music, Amazon, YouTube etc). Although this is not specifically a fund-raising project, any money raised will be given to charities supporting vulnerable people in Ukraine. We would love as many people from across Suffolk and beyond to come and join in singing these two songs on a couple of special recording evenings: Tuesday 11th October at Bury St Edmunds cathedral at 7:30pm (will be finished by 9pm) Thursday 13th October at St Andrew’s church Felixstowe at 7:30pm (will be finished by 9pm) You do not have to be a great singer to come – though great singers are very welcome – we just want as many people as possible singing together. Please can you do whatever you can to help encourage as many people as possible to come to one or other of these recordings. If there are any queries please email Andrew Rayner: andy@wendyhousemusic.co.uk or call 07711 196609 The web page about the project is linked below  - and it will be updated shortly with the sheet music, lyrics and audio demos to listen to ahead of the recording days.http://wendyhousemusic.co.uk/joomla30/index.php/prayer-for-peaceThere is also a facebook page with the recording events listed:https://www.facebook.com/Prayer-for-Peace-106338868895958 thanks!Andrew

Please visit our website to download posters and for further information at www.churchestogetherfelixstowe.org
or email secretary@churchestogetherfelixstowe.org or telephone 07500 058657


